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No.   6630-52/GM(R&CO)/GC/20                                       Dated: 30/06/2025 

 

Chief Executive Officer,  
PITC, Aiwan-e-Iqbal Complex, 
Lahore. 

Subject:  Development of Monitoring Application for “Apna Meter Apni Reading” Initiative 

The Prime Minister of Pakistan launched the “Apna Meter Apni Reading” mobile application on June 

28, 2025, to empower consumers to submit real-time images of their electricity meter readings on the scheduled 

date. This initiative is a significant step toward reducing overbilling complaints, enhancing transparency, and 

improving consumer trust in the billing system. 

To monitor the initiative’s implementation, the Minister (Power Division) has directed the development 

of a centralized monitoring application. This application must track usage by consumers and response from field 

formations, with drill-down capability from DISCO to circle, division, sub-division and feeder levels. It should allow the 

Ministry, PPMC and DISCOs remote access to real-time data. 

The following data structure is proposed for integration: 

 

 

 

 

PITC prompt action in development of desired application will ensure transparency, data-driven 

monitoring, and public trust in the success of this flagship consumer empowerment initiative. 

                                                                     

 
 
Copy to: - 
  

1. Chairmen BODs of all DISCOs. 

2. CEOs of all DISCOs. 

3. Deputy Secretary (DISCOS-II), Ministry of Energy (Power Division), Islamabad. 

4. SO to MD PPMC Evacuee Trust Complex, Islamabad. 
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